
Important reminder- Underclass yearbook photos 

9th 10th and 11th Grade retakes and absentee photos will be taking place 

on Oct 30 and Oct 31 during the school day.  Students should go to the 

Library Lecture room B during lunch or a free period. 

This is the last opportunity to have their photo taken for the yearbook. 

If it is a retake they must return the original picture. 

 

 

 

 


